
District Director and SI Music City Nashville Past President Karen Karpinski 

presided over the Soroptimist Southern Region District III meeting in 

Montgomery, AL October 6, 2018.  Six members of our club attended and 

experienced an informative day with two guest speakers, roundtable discussions, 

updates on the region and the Ruby Lee Minar Soroptimist Fund and culminating 

with the entries for the Governor’s Service Award. 

Nancy Los presented our project, “Lunch for Girls” which told about our partnership with 

former Humphrey’s Fellow, Hil from Benin, West Africa.  His goal is to provide lunch for girls 

who attend the secondary school where he is principal.  The presentation was very persuasive 

and (drum roll please…) WE WON!!!  That means we are one of three finalists to present at 

the Southern Region conference next May in Orlando with the chance to be the region winner. 

D I S T R I C T  m e e t i n g   

Upcoming Meetings: 

October 6—District Meeting, Montgomery 

October 29—Song Suffragettes Outing 

November 6—Regular Meeting @ Audrey’s 

November 16—Thanksgiving @ Priscilla’s 

December 14—Christmas @ Millie’s 
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O C T O B E R  2 0 1 8  V o l u m e  2  

T-Shirts & Name Tags 

Need a new club t-shirt?  A 

nametag to wear to events?   

If you haven’t already, 

contact Cheryl Bradley to 

place an order for a t-shirt—

c.bradley@hotmail.com.  

Priscilla will order name tags

-ptatarsky@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

Visitors! 

We enjoyed meeting Soma from 

SI Calcutta, India and hearing 

about her 

club’s 

activities 

at our 

October 

meeting. 

Q U A R T E R  N O T E S  

Welcome New 

Member  

(via transfer) 

Judy Calland 

October Birthdays: 

Connie Desko  10-10 

Helen Bailey  10-13 

Priscilla Tatarsky  10-14 

Arlene Phillips  10-21 

Audrey Billingsley  10-31 

Vice President Nancy receiving 

our club recognition certificate. 
Club members working on the 

district service project. 

What a group of wonderful, 

dedicated women! 

DD Karen 


